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Adoption of Brothel Control Bylaw 2024 | Kā Ture Whakahaere Whare 
Kairau
On 1 August 2024 Council adopted the Brothel Control Bylaw 2024 | Kā Ture Whakahaere Whare Kairau. This followed 
a month of public consultation during May-June 2024 which proposed some minor changes to the Brothel Control Bylaw 
2017. The Brothel Control Bylaw 2024 | Kā Ture Whakahaere Whare Kairau will take effect as of 1 September 2024. 
For any queries regarding this matter, please contact services@qldc.govt.nz or via post: Brothel Control Bylaw 2024, 
Queenstown Lakes District Council, Private Bag 50072, Queenstown 9348.
This notice is in accordance with the Local Government Act 2002

Proposal to incorporate material by reference into the proposed 
Queenstown Lakes District Plan 

Queenstown Lakes District Council is proposing to incorporate material by reference into the Proposed District Plan 
pursuant to Clause 34(2)(c) of the First Schedule of the Resource Management Act 1991. 

The proposal will include maps (including a link to a GIS viewer) that identify areas of Rural Character Landscapes 
(RCL) and an Outstanding Natural Feature (ONF) in the Upper Clutha Basin. The maps relate to landscape schedules 
that are proposed to be introduced to the Proposed District Plan as part of the Upper Clutha Landscape Schedules 
Variation.  

The Council previously sought feedback on some of this material in July 2024. However, an error was discovered with 
the mapping of the Mata Au Clutha River ONF. This mapping has now been corrected by the Council in accordance 
with Clause 16 of Schedule 1 of the Resource Management Act 1991, with some resulting minor boundary changes to 
adjacent RCL areas. 

All maps have now been corrected and the Council is proposing to incorporate this material by reference into the 
Proposed District Plan as part of the Upper Clutha Landscape Schedules Variation. 

Feedback on the material proposed to be incoporated by reference will open on 19 August 2024. 

Where to view the material incorporated by reference 

Online at letstalk.qldc.govt.nz/landscape-schedules
In addition to viewing the material incorporated by reference online, it can be viewed during working hours (8.30am – 
5pm) Monday to Friday until 30 August 2024 at the locations below:

Council Offices:
•	 10 Gorge Road, Queenstown
•	 47 Ardmore Street, Wānaka 

Ability to comment

The Council invites any person to provide comments on the proposal to incorporate the material by reference into the 
Proposed District Plan online.

If you have any questions about the proposal, please email pdpenquiries@qldc.govt.nz or call (03) 441 0499. 

The closing date for comment is Friday 30 August 2024


